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Tribunal Officer, Secretariat 

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 

 280 Slater St., P.O. Box 1046, Station B  

Ottawa, ON Canada K1P 5S9 

 

 

Dear President and Commission Members, 

 

 My name is Robert Penner I have been an employee  at the Blind River Refinery in the Security 

Department. I have been employed there for 15 years. 

Cameco Refinery in Blind River has been very generous in donating to the community and to families in 

need when it is required, they are a very family-oriented establishment. 

I support the renewal request; Cameco ensures the safety of employees and environment and adheres 

to the regulations that are set out by the CNSC.  

Cameco generously donates to various agencies not only in Blind River but to surrounding area as well, 

proud supporter of youths sports  

Without Cameco these organizations would have difficulty raising funds to get the needed donations 

they receive now and Cameco being one of the largest places for employment there would be job loss 

Should the renewal not be accepted  

 

Thank You 

 Robert Penner 


